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Wilkes East Neighborhood Association
Board Meeting Minutes
September 13, 2021
Meeting called to order at 6:36 by Kris Freiermuth. This Board Meeting was held at Billy
Simmons house.

Roll Call: Kris Freiermuth, President, Gail Voge, Secretary, Greg Hartung, Land Use, Billy
Simmons, Treasurer, Dimitrios Zourvos, Member at Large.

Kris Freiermuth, President

Thanked everyone for coming. There are a couple of invoices to be paid. The park
service will be fixing the water pump that is in Nadaka park. The WENA public meeting in
August went very well. Sarah and Dina Dinucci did a good job.

Billy Simmons, Treasurer

WENA has received the grant money. Billy has an invoice for printing the newsletter in the
amount of $274.

Motion to pay Bob $26.43 for the website quarterly charge. This was seconded and
approved.

Motion to pay Kris $149.90 for Zoom charge. This was seconded and approved.
Motion to pay the newsletter printer charge $244. This was seconded and approved.
Greg Hartung, Land Use

Not much is going on at this time. Wilkes East has a temporary permit for a 10 day
hazardous waste transfer point.

Miscellaneous

The Park service for the City of Gresham has removed the water pump that is located in
Nadaka park to repair the pump. It will be back by next spring.

Speakers for November Public meeting will be New CEO Mickey Herman, Albertina-Kerr
for a update, Kevin Dahlgren, Gresham coordinator for Homeless, Tina Osterink, Parks
Trees & all things public.
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Newsletter
Bio from Albertina-Kerr's new CEO, Mickey Herman.

Claudette Naylor has contacted new owner of the Publishing building as well as the VP at
HB Lee school to submit articles. The VP will be submitting an article concerning the
responsible persons for projects at HB Lee school as well as a description of each of their
projects. She also talked to Rick’s fencing for a follow-up to how they are doing in their
new facility.

Kevin Dahlgren will be sending a bio article along with instructions on how to contact him
regarding homeless persons, etc.

Did everyone receive a copy of the survey requested by Michael Gonzales and completed
by Kris? Yes we did receive it.

Motion to adjourn was seconded and approved. Meeting adjourned at 7:30
Next Board Meeting, Monday October 11, 2021.
All Board Meetings start at 6:30 pm.

All Public Meetings start at 7:00 pm.
Until further notice all meetings will be held via Zoom.



